AMERICAN LEADERSHIP ACADEMY

March 30, 2020

Dear ALA Families,

We continue to prioritize your needs and well-being as we receive new information from our local government leaders.

Today, Governor Doug Ducey and Superintendent of Public Instruction Kathy Hoffman announced the closure of all Arizona schools through the end of the 2019-2020 school year. You can read their full statement here.

In keeping with our mission statement, we have been preparing for this change in a number of ways to ensure we continue to deliver "the best educational experience" to our students.

Our plans have included, and will continue to include the following services:

- Chromebooks were distributed and are available for family use
- Internet service options are available
- Meals provided at 3 campus locations for all children under 18 years of age
- Our employees are engaged daily to deliver education to your students
- Teachers are providing meaningful online education
- Teachers will also provide virtual, small group tutoring

We are coordinating with the Arizona Department of Education to answer questions about grading, graduation, course credit, etc. We will inform you of any additional information as soon as possible. Thank you for your support and patience. We are committed to overcoming this challenge together.

The most current information can be found on our website here.

We appreciate the leadership your children continue to demonstrate as we finish the school year. We hope and pray that you stay healthy and safe!

With sincere gratitude,

Hem Llelan

Glenn Way

Founder

Bill Guttery COO

Brent McArthur

COO

AMERICAN LEADERSHIP ACADEMY